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Alberta Professional Planners Institute Unveils Strategic Plan
for 2025 -2029
The Alberta Professional Planners Institute (APPI) is pleased to announce the launch of its Strategic
Plan for 2025-2029, outlining a forward-thinking roadmap to advance the planning profession across
Alberta, Northwest Territories, and Nunavut.

Building upon the successes of the previous Strategic Plan, the new plan emphasizes:

Responsible REGULATION in the public interest: Proactively lead governance strategies to
inform and enhance professional practice.
Enhanced RELATIONSHIPS: Enhance relationships with APPI members and other groups to
increase engagement and collaboration.
Proactive RISK and opportunity management: Mitigate risks and pursue opportunities to
ensure the long-term health and success of the organization.

APPI's continuing mission is to be the face of the planning profession within Alberta, Northwest
Territories, and Nunavut. We serve the public interest by providing regulation, advocacy, promotion
and services for our members.

"Our 2025-2029 Strategic Plan reflects our commitment to ethical practice, diversity, and the
development of resilient communities," said Khalid Mohammed, APPI President. "We are dedicated to
supporting our members and advancing the planning profession to meet the evolving needs of the
regions we serve."

APPI engaged its membership in the development of this plan, conducting surveys to define and
develop strategic priorities and goals that are both achievable and measurable.



APPI Mission Statement
We are the face of the planning profession within Alberta, Northwest Territories and Nunavut.

We serve the public interest by providing regulation, advocacy, promotion
and services for our members.
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For more information about APPI and to view the full Strategic Plan, please visit Official Documents |
Alberta Professional Planners Institute.
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